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Summer Day Camp 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
 This letter is to inform you that Milpitas Christian School’s Summer Day Camp is a nut-
free zone. It is important that there is a strict avoidance of nuts/peanuts in order to prevent a life-
threatening allergic reaction for those students who have an allergy. To reduce the chance of this 
occurring, we are asking that you please do not send any peanut or nut containing products to 
school with your student. We appreciate your support of these procedures. Please complete and 
return this form so we are certain you have received this information. Please contact me if you 
have any questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
John Lane 
Summer Day Camp Director 
(408) 945-6530 ex. 11301 
Jlane@mcsi.org 
 
   
   
 
 
I have read and understand the Milpitas Christian School’s Summer Day Camp 2018 nut-free 
camp procedures. I agree to do my part in keeping the Milpitas Christian School campus and my 
student’s camp room peanut and nut-free. 
 
 
 
Student’s Name: __________________________________ Grade: _________________ 
 
Parent’s Signature: ________________________________ Date: __________________ 
 

 

 

 


